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The Heritage Circle meets in the Rickinghall Village Hall at 7.30pm on the fourth 
Wednesday every month, except December. At each of these meetings we have a 
different speaker on a variety of Heritage topics; often on local subjects. We also 
have a raffle and light refreshments at each meeting. 
 
We advertise in the Parish magazine, on the website and notice boards throughout 
the area and we hope that we create a friendly atmosphere that makes our visitors 
welcome and want to return. Our secretary sends out a monthly email to all our 
members and visitors letting them know who the next speaker will be and the topic. 
 
As before our committee members, are always looking for ways of cutting costs so 
that we can continue in the future and so apart from undertaking the cost of printing, 
etc., ourselves we are having our committee  and rather than have a monthly 
meeting we now meet bi-monthly. 
 
For Christmas 2023 we organised ‘bring a plate’ night and we booked Hexachordia 
for our entertainment that evening and once again we invited visitors to join us.  
 
Rather than have the usual formal seating we had small tables and chairs around the 
hall and which were decorated. The stage had been decorated and made the perfect 
backdrop for Hexachordia.  
 
There were large tables for the buffet, and which was amazing thanks to the 
generosity of all who attended and to add to the festive feeling we had non-alcoholic 
mulled wine with our supper. Hexachordia gave us a fascinating story of medieval 
Christmas songs and customs, some of which are still relevant today. 
 
We have booked a speaker, Martin Lloyd, for October this year, and will be open to 
both the members and visitors alike; with the hope that it helps to boost our financial 
position for the following year. 
 
So, the Heritage Circle continues for another year, in spite of the ever increasing 
expenses. We have accrued enough money to book speakers for most of this year 
and we have gained a few more members as well. 
 
Yours, 
 

 
 
 

For further information please contact me on 01379-890916 or margaretmittinsladd@gmail.com 
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